
 
 

 

     Mayday Mayday! 

          

 

The first CCA Cruise of 2023 will be on the Weekend of  

May 5th to Westpoint harbor near Redwood city. 

 

Please save the date as we would like to see you all there! 

 

We will rendezvous Saturday night for Cocktails and Dinner. 

 

More information to follow. Please address questions to  

Bill Mittendorf  mittenduck@aol.com or                                  

Bill Edinger   bill.edinger.spectra@gmail.com 
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